August 2021

<Addressee>

<AddressLine 1>
<AddressLine 2>
<AddressLine 3>
<AddressLine 4>
<City, State Zip>

Dear <Salutation>:

I hope this letter finds you well! Like all of us, I’'m sure you have been enjoying getting back to
some of your favorite activities, visiting with friends and family you haven’t seen in a while, and
regaining a sense of normalcy that had been missing during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Due to prior uncertainties surrounding the pandemic, vaccination rates, and travel — as well as
the need to plan months in advance — the University of Michigan Medical School won’t be
hosting an in-person Reunion this year. Our class will be able to connect during a virtual
Reunion on Friday, September 24, and we are invited to Ann Arbor next year for Reunion 2022.

It’s hard to imagine we’re celebrating our 55-year reunion. It seems like yesterday we were
hanging out at Nichols Arboretum, Angelo’s, or Med Sci I. Our time at the Medical School was
special, full of great memories and supportive friends — in addition to grueling schedules and
stressful exams — but we had amazing opportunities to become the best physicians we could be.

Through our Class of 1966 Scholarship Fund, we can continue to ensure future U-M
medical students have the same chance we had to pursue a world-class medical education.
We have an opportunity to grow our class fund to help additional students and eventually
provide a full scholarship. Please make a gift today.

Our class has truly made a difference for these students — our scholarship fund is currently at
$104,500, and has already provided meaningful tuition support. Thank you for your generosity!
Our goal is to grow our fund to $120,000 before our virtual Reunion on September 24. Our
contributions can continue to relieve some of the debt concerns facing medical students and help
them follow their passions — just as we did.

Best regards and Go Blue!

Your 1966 Medical School Class Agent

P.S. Thank you for your support, and | hope to see you at virtual Reunion events this fall. Visit
alumni.medicine.umich.edu/reunion to learn about events and activities. You can also

contact our alumni relations partner, Therese Apostoleris, at 734-763-5279 or
tmsapost@umich.edu.



